
 

 

September 26, 2022  
 
To:  All Department Heads 
From:  Ald. Marina Dimitrijevic, Chair, Finance and Personnel Committee 
Re: Effect of Proposed Budget Cuts on Departmental Supervisory Ratios 
  
As we, collectively, prepare for our annual budget process, I want to thank all of you for the work 
you’ve done getting us this far.  These are difficult times and your efforts are noted and 
appreciated. 
  
One issue that my colleagues and I have been discussing is the effect proposed staffing 
reductions may have on the ratio of supervisors to those they supervise in your departments.  My 
respect for front-line workers is a matter of record, and I think it is very important that we 
demonstrate to our co-workers and our citizens that whatever reductions we are deliberating are 
made in consideration of the work they do and the effect that their loss would have on our ability 
to deliver necessary services to the public. 
  
With that in mind, please submit, in writing, for every area of your department in which 
reductions are contemplated, a current account of the ratio between supervisors and those 
supervised and what that ratio would be if the reductions were implemented.  These may be 
submitted to both Chris Lee (clee@milwaukee.gov) and Tea Norfolk 
(Tea.Norfolk@milwaukee.gov).  At a minimum, I would ask that you be prepared to discuss these 
ratios at your budget hearing, but it would be better if these accounts could be had 24 hours in 
advance. 
  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my office. 
 
       Respectfully, 
 
             
  

 
Ald. Marina Dimitrijevic, Chair 

       Finance and Personnel Committee 
 
 


